Minutes
Election Commission Meeting
Date:  April 22, 2022
In attendance:		
Jeannette Robertson 
In attendance via zoom:
Emma Agnew
Tammy Hodges
Call to order at 12:04 p.m. – Jeannette Robertson confirms media was contacted for this meeting.
1. Approve minutes from December 20, 2021 12:00 p.m.
a. Emma Agnew moved to accept the minutes, Tammy Hodges seconded, voted aye unanimously. 
2. Poll closures for the possible June 21, 2022 Primary Runoff Election
a. Allen Park, Earl Bell and Parker Park are not available to serve as a polling center for the June 21 runoff.
b. Emma Agnew expressed her concerns about closing the polls listed above. Ms. Agnew has already begun conversations with the City of Jonesboro to discuss the possibility of relocating events that are currently scheduled at the possible primary runoff date.
c. Jennifer Clack will research a couple of alternate facilities downtown to serve as temporary polling centers if needed.
d. The Election Commission will meet again on April 29, 2022 at noon to make a decision on these polling centers.
3. Approval of Jonesboro, Westside and Brookland School Districts zone maps and resolutions.
a. Tammy Hodges moved to approve the above school zone maps, Emma Agnew seconded, voted aye unanimously.
4. New Balotar system quote
a. Current Balotar system is 9 years old and is having issues working reliably.
b. New system will cost $4205.00
c. Tammy Hodges moved to purchase the new system immediately so it will be available for the November election, Emma Agnew seconded, voted aye unanimously.
5. Jennifer Clack requested bios from the commissioners for the election website.
6. Jeannette Robertson adjourned the meeting at 12:38 p.m.
